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TO:  Liv Haselbach, Chair of Academic Affairs Committee 
        
FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 
 
DATE:   March 11, 2016 
 
SUBJECT:   New Degree: Bachelor of Arts in Chemistry 
 
 
At the March 3, 2016 meeting of the Catalog Subcommittee, the proposal from College 
of Arts and Sciences to create a BA in Chemistry was reviewed and approved.  
 
The following were noted and/or addressed during the review process: 

• There are two plans offered under the degree 
o Standard 
o Secondary Education 

• The degree will be offered only on the Pullman Campus. 
• Degree approval is dependent upon approval of course revision on UPMCB10. 

 
 
 
 

 


